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TICKETS FOR THE SHELDON’S 2023-2024 SEASON ON SALE FRIDAY, AUGUST 4 
Tickets start at just $16 for select shows  

 
ST. LOUIS, MO – Individual tickets for The Sheldon’s 2023-2024 concert season will go on sale Friday, August 

4 at 10 a.m. through MetroTix at 314-534-1111 and at The Sheldon’s website at TheSheldon.org.    

 
Highlights for a “Season of Curiosity” include modern jazz great Christian McBride and Inside Straight featuring 

St. Louis favorite, Peter Martin; alt-country originators The Jayhawks; mandolin wizard Sam Bush; dynamic 

Afro-Cuban percussionist Pedrito Martinez; bluegrass and world music superstars Béla Fleck, Zakir Hussain, 

Edgar Meyer and Rakesh Chaurasia; Eliades Ochoa, an original member of the famed Buena Vista Social 

Club; rising bluegrass star Sierra Hull; and many more. The season also showcases local favorites including jazz 

vocalist Denise Thimes, swing band Sweetie and the Toothaches and a Christmas concert with saxophonist 

Kendrick Smith. 

 

Curated and performed by St. Louis Symphony Orchestra (SLSO) musicians, the St. Louis Symphony 

Orchestra: Live at The Sheldon series will give classical music fans a rare chance to see their favorite SLSO 

musicians in an intimate setting, performing new and beloved chamber works in The Sheldon’s perfect acoustics. 

 
The Friends of The Sheldon fall benefit features Grammy-winning roots artist Rhiannon Giddens. Patron tickets 

benefiting The Sheldon’s educational programs are available at $175 and include a pre-concert reception, 

complimentary parking, preferred seating and a tax-deduction. 

 

Just added to the schedule is a special family matinee performance of Winter Wonderland, featuring St. Louis 

musical theatre favorites Zoe Vonder Haar, John Flack, Emily Kuhn, Ben Nordstrom and Steve Neale, on 

December 9 at 11 a.m. The holiday celebration will include pre-show crafts and a post-show cookie reception.  

 

Prices vary by performance. For more information or a full season listing, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or 

visit TheSheldon.org.  

# # # 

The Sheldon’s concert series are supported by Steward Family Foundation, the Sinquefield Charitable 
Foundation, the Whitaker Foundation, the Regional Arts Commission and Missouri Arts Council, a state agency.  
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